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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  June 6   

 
 
ISSO Office Has Moved 
       The ISSO Office has moved to our temporary location in the Biology 
       Research Center, Room 50.  Our phone numbers will remain the same.  The Biology  
       Research Center can be located by crossing University Avenue at the intersection of 
       College Street and University Avenue and the BRC is the first building on the right. 
       There is also convenient B parking close to the building.  
 
New International Student Advisor 
       ISSO has a new International Student Advisor - Ms. Kristen Buldhaupt.  She is a  
       first year post secondary student affairs graduate student, and we are excited for her to 
       join our team.  Kristen will be responsible for student advising and programming.  She 
       can be reached at buldhauk@uni.edu. 
 
Meet the new UNI President 
       Faculty, staff and students are invited to Rod Library to meet Bill and Judy Ruud on  
       Tuesday, June 11, from 11 a.m.-noon and on Thursday, June 13 from 3:00-4:00 pm in  
       Rooms 007 and 009, Gilchrist Hall.  Introduce yourself, have a cup of coffee and join  
       UNI as we welcome them into the Panther family. 
 
Waterloo Bucks Baseball 
       The next home game for Waterloo Bucks Baseball is tonight, Thursday, June 6.  Check 
       out http://www.waterloobucks.com. 
 
ISSO Summer Office Hours 
      ISSO summer office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
Things to Do in the Summer  
        Even though summers might seem a little slow, there are plenty of events going on on 
        campus and around the community.   
        Check out: http://www.uni.edu/unicalendar/ for summer events at UNI 
        http://www.communitymainstreet.org/aspx/calendar.aspx for summer events in  
        Cedar Falls 
        http://www.cedarvalleytourism.org/events.aspx for summer events in Waterloo and  
        Cedar Valley 
        http://www.traveliowa.com/calendar for events around the state of Iowa. 
        Enjoy your summer! 
 
 
Reminder to like our Facebook page 
Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  The link 
ishttps://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
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